
CUSTOMER NOTICE

Dear Valued Members & Customers,

To complete the migration to our new core banking 
system, all our branches will be closed from Monday, 3 
June to Wednesday, 5 June 2024.

We understand this may cause inconvenience, and we 
sincerely apologise for this disruption.

We will reopen our branches with full banking services on 
our new core banking system at 8am on Thursday, 6 June 
2024.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as 
we make these important improvements.

We are excited to bring you enhanced services to our 
branches soon.

For more information, please contact our Contact Centre:

 300 2200 | 7998 7200 | 1668
  Contact.Center@tisa.com.pg | enquiries@tcf.com.pg
  7000 6000
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